
~

May 8. 1918

Mr. Paul R. Ke~nan

Asst. of the Vice-President
Office of Research
University of Missouri
418 Clark Hall
Columbia. Missouri 6SZ0l

Dear Paul:

Bnclosed are copies of some correspondence I have had
with DOn Banner and Howard Bremmer. I believe their contents
a.:reself-explanatory.

Don Banner makes a good point. and I believe the Patent
Office would be glad to assist in any type of program or
~eminar the University might wish to set up. There is much
th~~~anbedone at the grass roots leVel to inspire our

»£,qture inventors.
<-c· 'jt-"-- ..-

I shall be pleased to elaborate on this topic at the
~atent Committee meeting on the 16th.

RES:cs
encls.

cc:Mr. Donald lti. Banner
Dr. Howard Brellllller./'


